PIM #92 Waiver of Requirements

Inherent in public procurement are the fundamental principles of transparency, openness, and fair opportunity. Alaska’s procurement code recognizes these fundamental principles and is written to encourage open competition and fair opportunity, whereby the State benefits from a competitive market and vendors have incentive to provide best pricing.

AS 36.30.100 states that an agency contract shall be awarded by competitive sealed bidding unless otherwise permitted.

Agencies are permitted to use other procurement methods in very limited circumstances. The Single Source Award method is the least competitive method allowed under our code and should be used sparingly.

PIM #92 requires a Request for Information (RFI) be posted to the Online Public Notice website for a period of no less than 10 days and the result of the posting must be included in the Single Source Request for Alternate Procurement packet. The public posting is done as good faith effort to find sources of competition and allow industry partners to provide insight of their capabilities and is not considered evidence per se for a Single Source award.

In rare situations, it may be justifiable to waive the requirements of PIM #92 when requesting approval to make a Single Source award. If you think your agency’s procurement meets the parameters to waive these requirements, please complete the attached RFI waiver form. It is recommended, prior to using this waiver form, to first reach out to Policy at DOA.OPPM.PolicyOversight@alaska.gov to discuss.








RFI Waiver Instructions: A request to waive the RFI requirement needs to be submitted to the OPPM, Policy and Oversight team for CPO approval before the SS RAP is submitted for approval, and must address the following:

1) The agency’s need for the supplies or services is of such an unusual and compelling urgency that the Government would be seriously injured unless the standard procurement process is waived, AND

2) Explain how a delay in award of a contract would result in serious injury, financial or other, to the Government.
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OFFICE OF PROCUREMENT & PROPERTY MANAGEMENT

333 Willoughby Ave, Suite 801
Juneau, Alaska 99801
Main: 907.465.2250
Fax: 907.465.2189



Memorandum


To:	Thor Vue	Date:  February 22, 2023
	Chief Procurement Officer
	Department of Administration
	Office of Procurement & Property Management

From:	Name	Subject:  RFI Waiver Request

SS RAP Title:  Title

SS RAP Number:  Number

Required by Date:  Date


Complete each of the following statements:

1. The agency’s needs for (supply/service) is unusual because…

2. The agency’s needs for (supply/service) is a compelling urgency because…

3. The delay of this award would cause serious injury to (your department) because…
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☐ Approve	☐ Deny


_____________________________			_________________
Thor Vue								Date
Chief Procurement Officer				
Department of Administration
Office of Procurement & Property Management
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